
August 9, 1975 

Memorandum 

To: Gary Bales, City Manager 

From: Vern Yadon 

Security keys for the Point Pinos Lighthouse have 
been turned over to Dale Wilkins of the U.S. Coast 
Guard. He said that he would maintain restricted use 
of the building by his men and that he would like to 
be informed should we have further problems with kicked 
in doors or missing objects. 

He said that the children living on the reservation 
are supposed to stay in their yards rather than to have 
access to the entire property. They were using the new 
$500.00 gate as a swing when he arrived. 

We discussed the removal of the circular road which 
he agreed could be removed as long as ready access would 
be maintained to the radio antenna should any repair work 
be required. That access needn't be paved. 

Considerable work is now in order at the Lighthouse. 
In addition to the grounds renovation, considerable 
paint stripping must be done before the alarm system 
can be turned on. Presently very few of the doors can 
be closed due to the thickness of the paint. Should I 
hire someone to work on this or would you rather reserve 
it for Bob Molta's crew during inclement weather? 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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